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9th December 2019  

Dear Parents 

Art Week Workshops w/b 7th January 

As you may already be aware the whole school will be taking part in a whole week of Art to start the New Year 
off with an arty bang! During this time the children will have the opportunity to take part in a range of 
activities linked to Art through the topic ‘Natural World’. We are incredibly excited to invite a local visiting 
artist, Lynne Gougeon, into school to support our creativity over the week. Each year group has chosen a 
different environment to create; from the Arctic, jungles, deserts, coral reefs to prairie grasslands amongst 
others. 

As outlined in the ‘save the date’ flyer, we are inviting parents/carers to join in the fun with their children for 
an Art workshop running each day, either 10.30am-11.30am OR 2.00pm-3.00pm. We are able to admit a 
maximum of 5 children’s parents/carers (no more than 1 adult per child) for each session. There will be a wide 
range of art related activities for you to support the class with; from supporting their sketching or painting, 
possibly getting stuck in yourself with some painting, to even possibly washing the paintbrushes! We will need 
all hands on deck for a challenging and ultimately very rewarding week. For this reason, to avoid any splashes 
on your best clothes, please wear appropriate clothing. Please send in an old shirt or art apron for your child 
to wear throughout the week. 

These places need to be booked and can be done so via ESchools.  Booking will open on Tuesday 10th 
December at 10.00am and closes on Tuesday 17th December at 11pm. 

Please follow these steps; 

1. As a parent log onto your eschools account 
2. Click on the parents evening tab 
3. Click on ‘Art Week Workshops’ 
4. Choose the session you want to book 
5. Choose the next available time slot that session – please note these are NOT actual time slots – all 

parents/carers need to attend from either 10.30am-11.30am OR 2.00pm to 3.00pm. 

Class teachers will then be given a list of which children are expecting their parent/carer on which day. It’s 
possible that teachers may ask you to attend more than one session if you are willing and all the available 
slots are not booked. Parents/carers will need to enter school via the outside classroom doors. 

Many thanks for your continued support  

Mrs. Twigger 
Art and Design Subject Leader 
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